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SUMMARY NOTE OF THE AD-HOC MEETING OF THE GAS COORDINATION GROUP  

8 APRIL 2014 (9:00 - 10:00) 
 

 

The meeting was chaired by Commissioner Oettinger and was convened 

with the purpose of taking stock of the supply situation in different 

Member States and to discuss possible measures to guarantee secure 

gas supplies in a coordinated manner, both on a short and mid-term 

perspective. 

 

The Commissioner asked members of the Gas Coordination Group for the 

measures they have foreseen to deal with a disruption of gas supply both 

in the short term, notably for the preparation for the next winter, and as 

a long term strategy. Information on the existing and envisaged 

measures, notably in some of the most vulnerable areas, was presented 

by the concerned members. 

 

 


